71, Fenchurch Street, 5L 3

3rd November, 1935.

. Birs,

I beg to scknowledge the receipt of your letter of
instant in emmx&m #ith the oil fuel bunkers of the
%ﬁﬁlﬁ‘&&ﬁﬁ”, and to t&ﬁuﬂﬁnt you in reply that 1t is

dered the width of enffgrﬁam proposed, viz. 21 inches, will
ww‘k of reasonable access for examinstion of the olltight

in the circumstances K"%.Mnk 1t well to suggest that
sgtion is one which nhm}.d be discussed with the Society's
. Surveyors, who #111 reguire to carry out the work of

ng the new tanks, with & view to determining the minimum . ,{

#i@;bld width of this apsce. It is thought, however, that
should not be less than one freme spece.
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

‘8. Palmers fiebburn Co.Ltd.,
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